10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 26 November 1985

The Prime Minister was very grateful
for the Solicitor General's help over her
speech in the Anglo-Irish Debate. I
should be grateful if you could pass on
her thanks to him for his contribution
which was very helpful in settling her
approach.

CHARLES POWELL

Henry Steel Esg CMG OBE
Law Officers' Department
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PERSONAL

10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 19 November 1985

As you know, the Prime Minister is opening the Debate
on the Anglo/Irish Agreement in the House next week. She
has asked me to send you a copy of the current draft of her
speech, which I enclose. She would be most grateful if, on
a personal basis, you were able to let her have any
suggestions, particularly on constitutional or institutional
aspects of the Agreement which would help present it in ways
which will re-assure the Unionist community.

It would be particularly helpful if we could have your

suggestions by the morning of Friday 22 November.

(C.D. Powell)

Sir Patrick Mayhew, Q.C., M.P.
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